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This Week…..

This week the children really enjoyed activity
day and breakfast with Santa. We also enjoyed
making lots of Christmas crafts and party day.
Check out twitter for photos!

We have had a very busy term and we would
like to take this opportunity to wish you a
Merry Christmas and happy New Year. See you
all on January 7Th at 8.50am for a new term.

New Topic

After Christmas our new topic is “On Safari –

Magical Moment:

PE Kits

We will be beginning the new term with PE. Please can
you bring your child’s washed PE kit back in on Tuesday

7th January please.

Story of the
week

Santa’s Socks


